
ANNEXURE B 

Register of Public Input on the 2023/24 IDP 

 

No particular input/comment received on the IDP via the formal channels 

communicated, apart from the following: 

• Enquiry from a government agency pertaining to the public participation 

schedule 

• Enquiry from a resident / sport stakeholder on the planned 

upgrading/maintenance schedule at the Boland Park Athletics Track (not 

considered a pertinent IDP/Budget input, but rather a general enquiry). 

• Additional ward priority requests 

 

It is imperative to note that the comments above, does not include/refer the 

deliberations stemming from the IDP/Budget Public Engagements. In addition, Council 

should note that the Draft IDP/Budget has been duly assessed by the Provincial 

Government (Provincial Treasury, Department of Local Government & Department of 

Environmental Affairs & Development Planning). 

 

 

 


